ROUND HILL GENERAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT NEWSLETTER September 2010

PAPERLESS BILLING:

We are pleased to announce that we can now offer paperless billing to our customers. We have had several requests for paperless billing, and are now able to accommodate these requests.

If you would like to receive your monthly billing via e-mail and eliminate receiving your bill by monthly mail, please contact us by calling 775-588-2571 or by e-mail at <u>info@rhgid.org</u>.

GRANT FUNDING:

RHGID has secured a U.S. Forest Service 50 / 50 matching grant in the amount of \$63,105.06 for fiscal year 2010. The District will use these funds to help offset the costs of design and construction of the new water storage tank at our office complex at Ute Way. We will continue to pursue alternative financing for District projects to allow us to complete needed infrastructure improvements while minimizing financial impacts to our customers.

As always, we welcome your feedback at any time. Please call us at the District at 588-2571 or feel free to attend our Trustees' meetings on the third Tuesday of each month at 6:00 p.m. at the fire station on Elks Point Road.